
CDPEI Winter Update 2024
This update includes information on the following items:

● Transition to electronic registration certificates and receipts

● 2024 Registration Renewal

● Reminder of auditing change

● Council Update

● Spring 2024 CDRE

You asked about…. Registrant Name Change and Preferred Names

Questions? Comments?

___________________________________________________________________________________

CDPEI Updates
Transition to electronic certificates & receipts
Registration certificates and receipt of payment will be sent electronically via email for 2024-2025

registration. If you have not received your certificate and receipt by May 1st please reach out to the

Registrar/Deputy Registrar.

Registration Renewal 2024
Renewal documents including renewal letter, renewal form, and information regarding continuing

education are available on the CDPEI website. Annual fee for 2024-2025 is $375. Guidelines for

submission are outlined in the renewal letter. All renewal packages must be submitted no later than

February 29, 2024. All documents must be submitted as a hard copy by mail, no electronic submissions

will be accepted.

Reminder:
Due to change in auditing standards Registrants will no longer receive documented review of continuing

education records annually. Only 20% of members will be audited for continuing education credits,

registrants will be selected randomly. Registrants will only receive review of CE credits if selected for

audit. Continuing education records continue to be required annually at renewal.

Council Members Update: 
Welcome new council member Sandra Cottreau who joins the council this month. Current council

consists of Allan Davidson, Kathleen Brennan, Kristen Mann, Robert Clow, Sandra Sunil, and Sandra

Cottreau.

Spring 2024 CDRE:
Scheduling for the CDRE sitting begins on March 6, 2024 and ends May 8, 2024. If you have a specific

accommodation needs for writing the exam, the deadline to submit your accommodation request and all

supporting documents is March 20, 2024. Accommodation requests are reviewed by a national

committee. We encourage applicants to send their request early to avoid additional delays to book the

exam. See Dietetic Intern & CDRE section of the CDPEI Website for CDRE Accommodation details.

https://www.peidietitians.ca/registration6.php


FAQ: Name Change & Preferred Names
CDPEI has approved a policy regarding name change and preferred names. For more information please

see the policy and scenarios on the members section of the website.

Questions? Comments?
Please contact CDPEI staff if you have questions or comments about items on this update. 
Email us at registrar@peidietitians.ca OR deputyregistrar@peidietitians.ca 

https://www.peidietitians.ca/members.php
mailto:registrar@peidietitians.ca
mailto:deputyregistrar@peidietitians.ca

